NIAGARA FRONTIER TRANSIT METRO SYSTEM, INC.

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT










April 17th, 2020
RE:
Capacity Loads





TO:
All Metro Personnel
The company has not modified or changed the bus capacity load number during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
The governor has issued an executive order requiring everyone to wear face covering while out in public. This includes while using public transportation when “in a public place and unable to maintain, or when not maintaining, social distance”.   
Operators are directed to not pass up customers unless every seat is filled and customers standing up to where the chain is located. 
Failure to do so may result in disciplinary action.   
If pass ups occur, contact Control with location and how many were passed up.  
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William Lobuzzetta
Superintendent,
Transportation Service
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